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From: rob kaplan <dakinerob@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 2:38 PM

To: GET Committee

Subject: appointment of the Director of Public Works.

To whom it may concern,

We fully support the appointment of David Goode to be the director of the Department of Public Works for the
County of Maui. Mr Goode’s experience and long time service to our community speak for itself. Mr Goode can be
trusted to work fairly and honestly for our County of Maui.

Sincerely.

Rob Kaplan, Kaplan Group...



